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Hello,

After careful consideration and in-depth conversations with dozens of community leaders, | have decided to pause signature-gathering
efforts in support of the initiative to tax retail cannabis deliveries in Sausalito. In these conversations, one thing has been clear: Despite
signatures from hundreds of supportive community members, the wounds from Measure K are still too fresh for our whole community to
come together to make progress on this issue.

| proposed this initiative as a middle path: a policy that would allow no new cannabis activities in our City - but would generate as much as
$100,000/year of unrestricted revenue to use for the benefit of our community, funds that are badly needed to address decades of deferred
maintenance on city infrastructure and unfunded pension liabilities.

While | remain resolute that this tax would be a meaningful step toward sound fiscal management, | understand that it may be “too soon” and
that Measure K has left our community suspicious of anything related to cannabis. As we look ahead, I'm eager to look for more innovative
and responsible ways to support our community - and to partner with city leaders to bring positive change to Sausalito.

For a better Sausalito,

Timothy McCloud
SausalitoNext.com



